
From: Jacki Hocking [mailto:anzaoms@bigpond.com]  
Sent: Monday, 30 June 2014 6:47 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation - Limited registration standards and draft guideline on short-term training in a 
medical specialty pathway 
 
Dear Dr Flynn, 
 
Thank you for providing the Australian and New Zealand Association of Oral & Maxillofacial Surgeons 
(ANZAOMS), the opportunity to make comment on the Medical Board of Australia’s Consultation 
Paper regarding the draft revised registration standards for the four types of limited registration and 
the draft guideline on short-term training in a medical specialty. As a stakeholder, ANZAOMS is 
supportive of the Board’s recommendations on all issues contained within the Paper. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jacki Hocking 
Executive Officer | ANZAOMS 
Level 13, 37 York Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
Phone: +61 2 8091 0535 or 1300 559 718  
Fax: +61 2 8088 6646 
Email: anzaoms@bigpond.com 
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